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My name is Becky Hernandez, and I am asking for your support for our POA board.  

I am a single mom of three children and a grandmother of two. I was drawn to this community 
for the safety it offers and its amazing amenities.  Just like protecting my family, I am interested 
in protecting our community and the investment we have all made in choosing a home in Lake 
Arrowhead.   

My experience in Real Estate allows me to understand what keeps and grows a property’s 
worth. During my 16 years as a Real Estate agent, I learned the ins and outs of what people are 
looking for in a top-notch community.  While working in Real Estate I also worked as a Property 
Management for luxury homes and condos in Marco Island, Florida.  I handled all aspects of 
property management including budgeting and planning.   

I am still a person who values individuality and wants each homeowner in our community to 
feel they have true ownership of their property.  I understand each person has their 
personalized style and I am not interested in micromanaging my neighbors.  I am interested in 
helping our community grow and continue to be a sought-after community here in Cherokee 
County.   

After almost two decades in Real Estate, I wanted to pursue a career that would allow me to 
work from home and watch my children grow up.  I obtained my Property Casualty License and 
currently enjoy working in the Worker’s Compensation Field.   

I am asking for your vote. Thank you!  

 

 


